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02.10.23 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
   
I wish to inform you that between Monday 16th October – Thursday 19th October Estyn will be visiting 
the school to complete an Inspection. As a parent/carer your viewpoint is extremely important and 
there are various ways in which you could contribute. 
 
Complete the online Parent Questionnaire 
 
We urge ALL of our parents/carers to complete the questionnaire to give feedback on the school (link 
below). This form will close at 11pm on Sunday 8th October.  
                                    
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/ZDAY62/  

 
 
Attend the Parent and Carer Meeting 
This is an important opportunity to meet with the inspection team and give your views. The meeting 
will be held on Monday 16 October 2023 from 15:45 to 16:45pm.  
  
Only parents/carers of pupils currently attending the school should attend. No children of school age 
should attend with parents as this can sometimes be disruptive or distracting. We will ensure that a 
safe place is provided in school, supervised by staff, for parents/carers that have issues with childcare. 
The agenda of the meeting is provided in this letter for you to consider beforehand.  
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Thank you for your support during this time.  
 
Mrs Krista Green 
 
Headteacher  
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